
i

/ % UNITED STATES
g '- y'g;., NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION

{ . y ,i REGION V
*

-

8[
S 1450 MARIA LANE

%,, WALNUT CREEK, CAUFORNIA 94596-5368

pyg061994:

Docket No. 70-25
|

| Rockwell International Corporation
Rocketdyne Division

>

! 6633 Canoga Avenue
| Canoga Park, California 91309*

i Mtention: Mr. S. R. Lafflam, Division Director
'

Environment Health & Safety

t SUBJECT: HRC INSPL'CTION

This letter refers to the routine inspection conducted by Mr. M. Cillis of
this office on January 10, 1994, and January 13-14, 1994, of activities

;

authorized by NRC License No. SNM-21 and to the discussions of our findings'

held by Mr. Cillis with Mr. P. H. Horton and other members of your staff at
the conclusion of the inspection.

Areas examined during this inspection are described in the enclosed inspection
report. Within these areas, the inspection consisted of selective
examinations of records, interviews with personnel, and observations by the
inspector.

No violation of NRC requirements were identified within the scope of this
inspection.

In accordance with 10 CFR 2.790 of the Commissions regulations, a copy of thic
letter and the enclosure will be placed in the NRC's Public Document Room. i

Should you have any questions concerning this inspection, we will be glad to ,

discuss them with you. i

Sir cerely, )
* ~

V
< r

James H. Reese, Chie
Facilities Radiological Protection Branch -

Enclosure:
Inspection Report No. 70-25/94-01

Mr. P. D. Rutherford, Manager
Radiation Protection & Health Physics Services
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